From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:58
To: Planning

Subject: FW: App Ref 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Tetephone NN

From: lindsey richards

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:52
To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: App Ref 2014/6845/P

Dear Mr Thuaire
| am writing to object the the proposed 7 storey building on the Royal Free Hospital.

My children currently attend Hampstead Hill School and | am extremely concerned that this building will adversely affect the school
building significantly bath during and after construction.

The building works will no doubt bring heavy machinery, dust, noise and pollution to the area immediately next to the school - less
than 50 metres from my daughters classroom and play area. The potential impact of the building noise will seriously impact on the
ability of every child in that school to learn and play freely.

If the building goes ahead it will tower over this wonderful little school, block out the light to classrooms and play areas and allow
many users of the proposed building to look directly into the school, thus remaving any privacy these young children now enjoy.

The increased number of users in the proposed building will bring much traffic congestion, again causing issues of health and
safety, in an area filled with young children making their way to school.

Please note my objections and keep me informed of further developments.
Yours sincerely

Lindsey Richards



